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Response to the enquiry 

Dear Mr Vranken, 
 
 
We would like to thank you for the enquiry. 

 

The Ministry of Economic Affairs and Communications has shared with you all the relevant 

information and correspondence from different businesses who have turned to us regarding the 

European Union’s platform work directive. 

We have also shared with you the list of the meetings with our Ministry’s officials as regards the 

platform work directive.  

 

As regards the article referred to at your enquiry, we draw your attention that this article originally 

was published in Estonian, and it does not suggest that there are any additional documents that 

were not made public as you refer.  

With best regards, 

(signed digitally) 
 
Ahti Kuningas 

Secretary General  
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